
From: Leann Gallien [mailto:leanng@banks.k12.or.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 10:01 AM 
To: HED Exhibits <HED.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: T.A.G. funding bill 

 

Hello! I am writing to express my support for HB 2419 proposing funding for talented and gifted 

education. As an educator and TAG coordinator, the challenge of serving gifted students without 

proper funding is daunting. Any funds that could be provided for meeting the needs of gifted 

students would greatly impact our ability to serve this unique population. Thank you for your 

consideration. 

-Leann Gallien 

 

 

--  

Leann Gallien, M.Ed. 
Banks Middle School Counselor 503-324-3111 

Banks School District Student Services T.O.S.A. 503-324-5151 
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